


Welcome to the festive edition of our newsletter. 

It’s fair to say that at the very top of the Christmas list this 

year for the staff and volunteer trustees who run the Seahouses     

Development Trust based at The Hub was wanting to be able to say: 

“We are still in business”. 

Thankfully we’ve got our wish. Getting through the challenges         

presented by the global pandemic hasn’t been easy for any charity, 

ours included. Taking the difficult decision to close our doors during 

lockdown meant, like so many people in our community, our income 

was badly hit. 

However, we’ve come through the darkest of times and can now look 

forward to the future and a much brighter 2022. 

The Trust’s finances are on a solid footing and that has been noticed 

by a number of grant-making organisations who are backing all the 

good work the Trust does in our part of the world with cash to       

support us. 

One notable side effect from COVID 19 has of course been a huge 

surge in holidaymakers visiting our corner of Northumberland. The 

tourism boom has seen a welcome increase in turnover for Seahouses 

Luxury Linen, the linen hire business we run from The Hub.  

Each month more holiday home owners and B&B businesses are   

signing up to rent the sheets, towels and pillowcases they need for 

their guests from us – not just because our prices are a really good 

deal, but also because they know every penny we earn from the    

business goes back to help fund the community projects we run. 

And bit by bit people are getting back into the habit of popping into 

the Hub to enjoy all that we have to offer. 



So we’ve got the Mature Movers group once again doing their 

workouts on Mondays – the tea, biscuits and chat afterwards         

perhaps just as much an attraction for some as the actual exercise. 

Tuesdays sees the Hub busy with craft sessions and the creation of 

traditional proggy mats. While the next, and always popular, Bell 

View fish and chip lunch will be held on Tuesday December 14. Call in 

or ring us to book your place. 

On Wednesdays it’s the turn of those seeking help from an expert 

with their laptops, tablets or mobile phones at our IT Drop In session 

to be raiding the biscuit tins here at The Hub. 

While on Thursdays there is a good old fashioned coffee morning  

organised by our friends from Bell View. 

The Parkinson’s UK charity, which works to help those affected by 

that condition, are about to launch a monthly support group and the 

numbers attending our Youth Project events are rising week by week.  

Much of what happens at The Hub is aided by willing volunteers, the 

people who give up their spare time to sort out our library every 

week, change the lightbulbs, give the place the odd lick of paint 

where needed. We won’t name them, but they know who they are 

and how grateful we are for their help. 

But guess what? Right now we are on the lookout for some extra   

volunteers to help out on our cinema nights. You might find yourself 

dishing out tubs of popcorn, pouring wine, showing people to their 

seats or clearing the seats away after the movie. One guarantee, you 

will get a very warm welcome and your contribution will be hugely 

appreciated. You’ll also get to see that night’s film for free. 

 







Seahouses Youth Project 

Here at Seahouses Youth Project we have been very fortunate over 

the years with some amazing funding. This has given us the               

opportunity to run a weekly youth club with lots of fun, challenging 

and educational activities. Youth club is aimed at school years 4,5 and 

6 and runs on a Tuesday evening.  Come and see our life size Christmas 

ginger bread house in the entrance to The Hub . 

 

Now its only fair we have something for the older ones as well so in 

September we started our Young Adventurers this group is made up of 

13 to 18 year olds, we have a mix of conservation sessions and        

outdoor activities. We aim to build confidence in our Young               

Adventurers while encouraging them to try new things, show         

commitment to the group and have fun while doing it. Our group 

should    finish at the end of the year with first aid experience, a       

navigation award, and  a John Muir certificate at the least. Then we 

welcome them back the year after to follow on where they left off to 

aim for the next level of these awards or to try something totally 

different again.  

This project is free of charge for the young people. The project is      

currently funded by a grant from the Willain Trust and  we have been 

fortunate to be picked by the COOP local community fund to receive 

funding to help our Young Adventurers to carry on next year as well.  

To help us we are urging local COOP members to pick us as their local 

cause, this will help local children in the area to carry on being able to 

join in with activities such as canoeing, hiking and conservation        

activities including learning about what  Northumberland  national 

Park rangers do down to local conservation sessions on removal of in-

vasive species. See our pictures of some of the activities so far this 

year. 









































THE NORTHUMBERLAND 
MOLE CATCHER 

 
SERVING NORTHUMBERLAND AND THE 

BORDERS 
   

100% Results     Free Quotations             
20 Years Experience 

Friendly, Reliable Service 

 

ALSO 
 

Collins Pest Control 
 

COMPLETE PEST CONTROL SERVICES 
Moles, rabbits, rats, mice, birds, ants, fleas, wasps, 

flies, woodworm, bees & insects 
 
 

Fumigation 
Unbeatable prices on spring traps, cage 

traps & all poisons 
 

Supplier of professional pest control 
products and rodenticides 

 
 

RORY COLLINS Technician 
 

Mobile: 07515 489119 
Belford, Northumberland  

rory@collinspestcontrol.co.uk 

 







Seahouses Luxury Linen Hire 
Do you own a holiday let or B&B? 

Thinking of having to buy new bed linen & towels? 

Our service can provide you with crisp white quality bed lin-

en & fluffy towels to hire at very competitive prices   and 

laundered to a very high standard, only pay for what you 

use AND with No Capital Outlay. 

 

 

Would you like to find out how the service works? 

View samples and discuss your requirements? 

Please contact:  Tel:01665 721868 

Email: sdt@seahouses.org 

Save money and support the community 

Seahouses Luxury Linen Hire Limited is a social enterprise wholly 
owned by Seahouses Development Trust, all the profits will be      re-
invested in the community. 

All linen is washed in commercial washers that hold higher           

temperatures longer unlike domestic washers that only hold a 60 

deg temp for a moment two and that combined with more complex 

chemistry correctly dosed will kill 99.99% of potential hazards. 








